## COLLEGE READINESS BLOCK GRANT FISCAL YEAR 2016-17

## **Conditions:**

As a condition of receipt of funds, LEAs are required to report to the California Department of Education (CDE) by January 1, 2017, on how they will measure the impact of CRBG funds received on their unduplicated pupils' access and successful matriculation to institutions of higher education, as identified within the plan required to be developed as explained below. LEAs will also report the status of WASC accreditation for their schools on this report.

LEAs should be aware that pursuant to EC Section 41580(e), a plan shall be developed describing how funds will increase or improve services for unduplicated pupils to ensure college readiness and include in the plan information on how it aligns with their local control and accountability plan. In addition, the plan shall be discussed at a regularly scheduled meeting by the governing board and adopted at a subsequent regularly scheduled meeting.